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Temporary weekday 
footpath closure 
Stocks Reservoir

unitedutilities.com    @unitedutilities    @OfficialUnitedUtilities

We’re carrying 
out work on 
the reservoir’s 
overflow channel 
from Wednesday 
8 October 2025.
To allow the work to be 
carried out safely, we 
need to have a temporary 
footpath closure in place 
across the dam during 
weekdays only.

The footpath will be 
open as normal during 
weekends and we expect 
the work to take around 
five months to complete.

We understand this 
will be inconvenient 
and really appreciate 
your patience and 
cooperation.
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If you have any queries
Please get in touch. You can call us on 0345 672 
3723 quoting project number 80065492 or send us a 
message on our social media channels.


